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LETTER FROM THE EDITOR 

Dear Readers, 
 
I have great pleasure in presenting the first 2020 issue of Przegląd Statystyczny. Statistical 
Review. I am proud to announce that in order to maintain the journal’s high quality and to 
extend its range and impact, the Editors and the Publisher have agreed to introduce several 
changes to both the journal and the editorial process. From now on, Przegląd Statystyczny. 
Statistical Review will publish articles exclusively in English. The submitted manuscripts are 
screened for plagiarism by means of the Crossref Similarity Check programme. Papers 
accepted for publication are subject to thorough proofreading, which is free of charge and 
usually significantly improves the readability of the paper. Research papers appear online 
prior to being published in printed and electronic formats. All publications issued since 2009 
are stored in an online archive which is easily accessible through the journal’s web page. 
Papers published since 2016 have all been provided with digital object identifiers. We have 
also extended the abstracting and indexing of the journal by including it in several new 
databases (Central and Eastern European Online Library – CEEOL, ICI Journals Master List, 
ICI World of Journals, and the Norwegian Register for Scientific Journals, Series and 
Publishers – the Nordic List). Additionally, we launched a new web page of the journal in 
order to increase its recognisability. 

In 2019, 30 papers were submitted for publication in our journal, out of which 16 were 
accepted and subsequently published in four consecutive issues. The number of accepted 
papers was the same as in the year before. So far in 2020, we have accepted five papers for 
publication.   

We would like to kindly invite members of academia and practitioners to submit papers to 
Przegląd Statystyczny. Statistical Review. We can guarantee that original research on 
theoretical and empirical subjects relating to statistics, econometrics, mathematical 
economics, operational research, decision sciences, and data analysis will be published after 
going through a prompt, yet thorough editorial process. We would also be pleased to receive 
high quality papers written by PhD candidates, where advances in research and topical issues 
from all fields of economics, finance, and management are discussed. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Editors, 
Paweł Miłobędzki 
Editor-in-Chief 

 




